



23rd September 2022

Letter [C]

Dear Parents,

I hope this missive finds you all well. The school year has begun and with it a list of Open Evenings etc.

- Early closure Wednesday 28th September, school will close at 1.45pm on this day in order to prepare for our Prospective Year 7 Open Evening.
- Please note a change to published dates. In my letter of 6th September, I stated, "Tuesday 29th November the school will close at 1.45pm to prepare for our Prospective Year 12 Open Evening." This has been changed for we have just been informed that on that day and about that time England play against Wales in the World Cup. Accordingly, our Prospective Open Evening is cancelled for Tuesday 29th November and moved to Wednesday 30th November. Please note this in your diaries.

I hope all is well with you.

My best regards,

Dr P.C. Doherty OBE

Headmaster



